
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to the class of 2024!  We know that sixth grade is a year of many changes

and questions.  Your sixth grade teachers will help ensure that the transition is a smooth

one.  In an effort to facilitate the process and assist you in your preparation for the

upcoming year, we would like to make the following suggestions concerning the purchase of

school supplies:

❖ 1" Binders (5)

❖ Spiral Notebook (1)

❖ 7 Tab Dividers (4 sets)

❖ Loose Leaf Paper

❖ Pencil Case

❖ Pens (black or blue ink only)

❖ Red Pens (1 package)

❖ #2 Pencils

❖ Hand-held Pencil Sharpener

❖ Colored Pencils (1 set)

❖ Highlighters (3 - any color)

❖ Dry Erase Marker

❖ Post-it Notes (3x3 inch)

❖ Glue Sticks

❖ Ear Buds for Chromebook

❖ Optional:  Lysol wipes and/or hand sanitizer for your child’s homeroom

We all look forward to an enjoyable and successful year. Welcome to the Middle School!

Sincerely,The Sixth Grade Teachers


